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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

THE TERRACE (BETWEEN PARK AVENUE AND E. PASSAIC AVENUE) & 
VAN WINKLE PLACE (E. PIERREPONT AVENUE TO DEAD END) 

AND THE IMMEDIATE VICINITY 
 
10/2016 
 
At SUEZ, our goal is to provide our customers with premier water service. As part of this effort, we will 
be cleaning and lining the existing water main in the vicinity of your property. 
 
Here are some important facts about this project: 
 

• Description:  Cleaning and lining of an existing 6” water main  
• Location:   The Terrace (between Park Ave and E. Passaic Ave) and 

Van Winkle Place (from E. Pierrepont Ave to dead end) 
• Approx. Start Date: Week of 10/17/2016 
• Approx. Duration:     6 weeks 
• Working Hours: 7 am to 4 pm, Monday to Friday 
• Contractor:   J. Fletcher Creamer & Son, Inc. 

 
Listed below are a few things to expect: 

• A temporary above ground water system will be constructed in order for the existing water main 
to be removed from service.  Please expect a visit from a J. Fletcher Creamer technician.  Be 
sure to ask for identification.  Water service and fire protection will be maintained. 

• Once connected, you will receive water from the temporary system.  The water will meet all safe 
drinking water standards.  You will have water during the entire project, except for brief periods 
when we disconnect/reconnect you from the temporary water system to the permanent water 
main. 

• Street pressure will be reduced slightly while the project is ongoing. 
• Ramps will be provided so you can cross over temporary water mains that may be placed across 

driveways or walkways.  
• Temporary road closures during the work day along The Terrace, Van Winkle Place and adjacent 

streets. 
• Please use caution while walking or driving near the construction zone for everyone’s safety. 
• There will be a SUEZ Water on-site inspector monitoring the project to ensure that the work 

complies with all regulations. 
• Customers may experience minor disruptions to normal traffic flows within the project limits. 
• Upon project completion, SUEZ Water will perform site restoration. 

 
Important Phone Numbers: 
 

• If you have concerns pertaining to the project, please call the Project Inspector, John Englese, 
at 201-954-5891, Project Contractor, Velid Suljic at 201-678-2633 or the SUEZ Water Project 
Engineer, Timothy Chou, at 201-457-7990, Mon. – Fri. 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM.   

• The 24-hour emergency telephone number for SUEZ Water New Jersey is 201-487-0011. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation while we work to improve our water system and water 
service for you. 

http://www.mysuezwater.com/
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